
Upcoming Events
6/4: House Plant Collective. Hilltop
Public House. 2-5.

6/4-5: Alabama Comic Con.
Birmingham.

6/6: A Thoughtful Discussion. Kru on
Mt Meigs. 7pm

6/7: The Boozy Bee (spelling bee).
Hilltop Public House. 6-9.

6/10: Hi-Wire Brewing 10W-40
Release Party. Hilltop Public House.
5:30

6/11: Those were the Days: Jazz Night
and Silent Auction to Benefit MCOA.
23 Cigar Bar. 6:30

6/17: Abusements, The Cancellations,
Towering Above. The Sanctuary. 8pm.

6/18: Paint, Tacos, Wings, and
Margaritas. The Sanctuary 5:30 Pm.

6/21: River Region Disability Expo.
Alcazar Shriners Temple. 11-4.

Howler Events:

6/14: Monthly Board Game Night. The
Sanctuary. 5:30-7:30pm.

Repeating:

Farmers Market at Eastchase, every
Saturday at 7.

MGM Runs Pub Run @ Leroy, every
Wednesday at 6.

Spotlights
Busking Ordinance: It finally
happened! The city now has an
ordinance allowing busking (street
performers)! It took a lot of people like
Kevin King laying the ground work, we
Howlers being really annoying, and
then Councilors Johnson and McInnis
carrying the ball into the end zone, but
at last it is here!

But, I’ll be honest it isn’t the easiest
permit to get. So to that end, we are
getting all of our ducks in a row so that
we can walk people through every step
of the process. Once we have a permit
in hand so that we know for sure we did
things correctly, we will be hosting
some sign-up nights to get would be
performers all set up. We hope that will
be within the next couple of weeks, so
keep an eye on our socials. We are also
accepting donations to pay for folks
permits (they will be 25 bucks each).

Ravello: For those out of the loop, the
Vintage Hospitality group has opened
their latest restaurant, and wow, it’s
fancy y'all! Ravello is the name, and
they serve fine dining Italian food in a
classy, restored bank building. I had
the pleasure of getting to attend the
soft open, and I can attest the food is
excellent. They also have some mighty
tasty drinks, and including the best
moscato I think I have ever had. If you
can get a reservation, do so!

Mad Stitches: Our monthly knitting
meetup will not be happening this
month, as the library has changed its
hours. We will be coming back in July,
on the second Monday of each month.
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